WASTE MANAGEMENT PLAN -
AMENDMENT HEARING OF SUBMISSIONS

A meeting of the subcommittee appointed by the Council to consider and recommend on the
submissions on the proposed amendment to the above plan will be held on Wednesday 16
May 2001 at 9am in the No 1 Committee Room, first floor, Civic Offices. Members of the public
may attend.

It is intended that the subcommittee’s recommendation be considered at the ordinary meeting
of the Council to be held on 24 May 2001.

A copy of the agenda for the subcommittee meeting is available on request by contacting the
Committee Secretary, Kevin Roche, ph. 371-1536.



